
Update on Area Working Budgets for Westhoughton North 
& Hunger Hill 1st January 2025 – 31st March 2025  
 
As at the 1st January 2025, the Area Working Discretionary Budget 
available to Westhoughton Ward and Hunger Hill ward was £13,755.05 
 
There was also a Growing the Good Work budget of £11,441.00 and a 
One Off budget allocation of £92,500.00. 
 
Since then, the following schemes have been approved under the 
Council’s Scheme of Delegation.  
 

Area Working Discretionary Budget: £13,755.05 
 

Scheme  Amount Date 

Payment to Bolton Wanderers in the 
Community for engagement with 
school group years 5 – 6 (Primary and 
year 7 (secondary) for programme of 
sports activity February to September 
2025 

£4,905.19 Jan 2025 

                                                     Total   £4,905.19  

  
Budget remaining to be allocated £8,849.86 
  

Social Value Budget – Growing the Good Work - £11,441.00 
 

Scheme  Amount  Date 

Payment to The Hub Westhoughton 

towards VE Day 80th Anniversary 

Celebrations (Jointly funded with 

Westhoughton South ward) 

£250.00 Mar 2025 

                                                         Total  £250.00  
 

Budget remaining to be allocated £11,191.00 

 

One-Off Allocation £92,500.00 
 

Scheme  Amount  Date 

Contribution to WAVE for improvements 

to John Holts building (Jointly funded with 

Westhoughton South ward) 

£7,390.00 Jan 2025 

Total £7,390.00  

 
Budget remaining to be allocated £85,110.00 


